
 

  

  
 
 

 
 

Friday 21 July 2023 
 
 
 

Dear Year 6 Parents/carers 
 
 
We have some underspend in our Sports Premium budget for this year and so we 
have decided to pay for all the children who have booked onto the Yr 6 bikeability 
training in the summer holidays. 
 
I have already been in contact with Roz, who leads this training and she is reimbursing 
those parents who have paid. 
 
I hope the children enjoy the training and fingers crossed for good weather. 
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher 


